
We are pleased to announce that we have reached a tentative agreement with Shoppers that we are 
prepared to recommend for ratification on Monday, September 11. It is critical that you make every 
effort to attend this meeting and hear the details of your contract proposal.

Shoppers Food Contract Meeting
Monday, September 11, 2017

Registration begins at 8:00 a.m. - Meeting starts at  9:00 a.m.
Martins Crosswinds, 7400 Greenway Center Drive, Greenbelt, MD  20770

After months of negotiations, we were able to stand strong and settle on what we believe is a fair agree-
ment. It was our unity, standing together, enforcing our contract, and maintaining high union visibility, 
which got us an agreement that, while not perfect, we can be proud of.

Thank you for your support. Every bit of progress we made in negotiations was thanks to you standing 
with us in the stores. The proposals we will present are the strongest offers we have seen, and far better 
than where we started. We are proud to unanimously recommend this agreement to you for approval.

Once again, we thank you for all your hard work. We’ll see you in Greenbelt!

Sincerely,

Your Contract Action Team

Stronger Together: 
Shoppers Food Reaches Tentative Agreement
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Be There to Vote September 11


